
20 June 2011 
 
 
Mr  
 
BA12 9 

 
 

Public Protection 
165 Bradley Road 

Trowbridge 
Wiltshire 

BA14 0RD 
 

              Our Ref: mj1.6 
                                                      

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Licensing Act 2003 
Application for a Premises Licence – Mr James Beanland 
The Old Fire Station The Close Warminster BA12 9AL 
 
I write following receipt of your representation regarding the application for a Premises 
Licence for the supply of alcohol, regulated entertainment and late night refreshment for 
the above premises. 
 
The Applicant has considered concerns raised regarding his application and has offered 
to amend his application as follows: 
 

1. Revised hours for all licensable activities (excluding Late Night Refreshment)  
 Sunday, Wednesday & Thursday 0900 – 2300 
 When a Sunday is followed by a public/bank holiday, the finish time on that Sunday 
 will be 0200. 
           Monday, Tuesday,  Friday & Saturday to remain as applied for.  
 
 Revised hours for Late Night Refreshment 
 Sunday, Wednesday & Thursday 2300 – 2330 
 When a Sunday is followed by a public/bank holiday, the finish time on that Sunday 
 will be 0230. 
           Friday & Saturday to remain as applied for. 
 
      2.  The premises capacity will be limited to 130 persons. 
 
      3.  Customers will not be permitted to smoke outside the front of the premises. 
 
      4.  CCTV will be installed to cover the public areas and all entrances/exits, the CCTV  
 system will be in working order at all times.  The system will be sufficient quality so 
 as to produce images which enable identification.  Images will be stored securely for 
 a minimum of 30 days and will be made available to a police officer or an 
 officer of the Council on request.  
  



Can you consider the new proposals from the Applicant and, if you feel these would 
address your concerns, indicate on the attached sheet if you wish to continue with your 
representation.  Please return the sheet in the envelope provided.  
 
If you still wish to continue with your representation, a Hearing will be called to consider the 
application as it was originally served.  You will be advised of the date and time of the 
Hearing and invited to attend to make your representation in person, should you wish to.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Maggie Jones 
Licensing & Policy Officer 
 
e-mail:  maggie.jones@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Telephone 01225 776655 ext 15536 
Visit our Website at www.wiltshire.gov.uk 
 
   


